ASSISTANT SECRETARY OF DEFENSE
WASHINGTON,D.C, 20301

| 21 JUN 1976

Ih reply refer to:
INTERNATIONAL : I-5935/76

SECURITY AFFAIRS

MEMORANDUM FOR THE SECRETARY OF DEFENSE Pl

SUBJECT: Review of Pricing of M48Al Tanks - Korea
ACTION MEMORANDUM

Dur1ng the 26-27 May meetlng with Korean Minister of Defense
Suh, you agreéed to reexamine ﬁhq@prellmlnary pricés for

M48Al Fanks used for your “discussions with the Minister:™

We have reexamined the prices and find that a reduction of
approx1mately lls 1s approprlate., "Details of the reexami=
fation, which Mr. Clements has approved, are attached._at,

Recommend you sign the proposed letter at TAB A that informs
Minister Suh of 'the results of the M48Al tank Price review.

Attachment

as stated

Coordination:

Director, DSAA Concurs

Prepared by: Richard R. Violette §§c DEJ HAS Bloh

DSAA-TS / X 76271
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